
 

 

 
January 22, 2020 
 

Dear Friend and Fellow NNBA Member: 
 
It is with great sadness that the news comes of the passing of Walter Wolf, Jr.  A 
founding NNBA member, Walter strongly supported our organization over the 
decades; he had renewed his inactive NNBA membership status just last month.   
 
Walter leaves a remarkable legacy as one of the architects of the Navajo Tribal 
Utility Authority, which he represented in various roles since 1959.  Those of us 
who were privileged to know and work with him will always cherish his quick (and 
sometimes biting) intellect, relentless work ethic, dry wit, and driving 
commitment to supporting Navajo people and strengthening the Nation’s 
sovereignty.  He will live on in his many good and important contributions to life 
on the Nation and beyond.   
 
The Wolf family is hosting a memorial service at French funeral home, located at 
7121 Wyoming Blvd. Northeast in Albuquerque, TOMORROW -- Thursday, January 
23rd – at 3:00 p.m.  Please keep them in your prayers. 
 
Respectfully, 
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